TSU Federal Credit Union

P O Box 1347 3500 John A. Merritt Blvd. Nashville, Tennessee 37209



Phone: (615) 963-5941 Fax: (615) 963-5808

Dear Members:

Thank you for choosing the TSU Federal Credit Union to serve your financial needs. We realize that you have other options to choose from, but you chose us and for that, we are highly appreciative. A simple 'thank you' is not enough to express our total gratitude for your business. To demonstrate our thanks, we would appreciate your feedback regarding the following:

- How can we further assist your financial needs?
- Can we answer any questions you may have regarding our services?

Please provide your feedback to: <u>tfcu@tnstate.edu</u> (615) 963-5941 or our Facebook page.

Sincerely,

TSU Credit Union